

22nd April 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to inform you that on June 12th, there will be an Ethos morning at St.Matthias church, Torquay. The morning will take place at the church from 9:30am – 12:00pm and, during this time, children from across our hub sister schools (Ilsham, Warberry and Ellacombe) will work together with members of school staff and St. Matthias church to engage in a number of different activities. We will be travelling by mini bus, leaving at 9 am and we will be back at school by midday.

Your child is part of the school's School Council and so they have been selected to attend this morning and then bring back learning and experience to share with the children in school.

The children can book a school lunch or bring a packed lunch to school as normal as this will not impact their lunchtime. For this event, please can the children wear school uniform, suncream, bring a waterproof coat and a water bottle.

We are really looking forward to this opportunity to work with the church and across the hub.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Regards,

Mr O'Sullivan

Headteacher



T: 01626 365293 E: allsaints@lapsw.org W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk



